Key, Lori

From: Debbie Mitchell <

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:27 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard; ClerkoftheBoard; Ramirez, Carmen; Long, Kelly

Cc: Audrey Keller; Sandoval, Mark; Rene Aiu; CountyExecutiveOfficer; Thomas Petersen; Bernard Kummer;

frank Lanza; Carol Taylor; alexander.nguyen@oxnard.org; Bravo, Robert; Kristina Brewer; Lauraine
Effress; Tom Mclnally; Chuck Carter; Connie Heagy; Dave Copper; Rick Belmonte; Alan Glen; William
Clark

Subject: 5/18/21 Please approve Item 37 ALL Agreements Between the County and the City of Oxnard

CAUTION: If this email looks suspicious, DO NOT click. Forward to Spam.Manager@ventura.org

Please read my comments into the minutes:

As a homeowner and resident in Channel Islands Harbor | ask that you

please approve as proposed the Cooperation agreement between the county and the City of Oxnard.

Approval and Adoption of a Master Tax Sharing Agreement Between the County,

Ventura County Fire Protection District, and City of Oxnard;

Approval of a First Amendment to the Lease Agreement Between the County and City of Oxnard for the Channel Islands
Harbor Fire Station Site

Regarding the Chair's representation of Channel Islands Neighborhood Council opposing the Fire Station expansion, this
has never been brought forth to the homeowners in Mandalay. | am the VP of the Channel Islands Waterfront
Homeowners Association (CIWHA) https://channelislandsca.com/

CIWHA is the closest development to the fire station and our homeowners have in fact expressed concerns regarding
public access under the bridge in that location:

Our homeowners have also expressed gratitude and respect for the level of service and activity of the Fire station which
is critical to this area for residents AND visitors. Until brought to the public and our residents - the statements of
highest and best use are simply subjective to the author of that opposing view.

Concerns:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6xZRe2i6dB0







Debbie Mitchell
1-310-804-2382
debbiem@companyv.com




